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September 2025 

 
 
 Aggie Aid started and is offered on Tuesdays and Thursdays each week. Teachers are available 

to help students from 3:00 to 4:00 PM on these days, and busing is available for those students 
who live within the district. 

 
 The DMS Student Council has completed the membership process, and students have begun 

working on various projects. These have included selling concessions at athletic events, making 
posters and collecting winter coats for those in need, and planning the first dance of the year. 
 

 Mr. Braman and Ms. Morgan have begun recruiting for our middle school eSports team. There 
are currently 24 students who are excited to participate this year. 
 

 We are continuing to recognize students with Aggie Shout-Outs for doing great things at school. 
 
 

            
 

         
 


